
Thank you for your consideration of a  

 

Southington Public Library  

Capital Campaign Pledge 

Commitment 

 
Today’s Date __________________________ 

 

I / We would like to make a pledge of $ ______________ to be paid over ______ year(s) in the following installments for 

the equipment, furniture, and materials needed for our new Southington Public Library 

 

 $_________ as a one-time gift to be made on _____________, 202__ 

 $_________ annually beginning on _____________, 202__  (Please complete pledge within three years)  

 $_________ monthly with the first payment on ___________, 202__ 

This gift is being made; ❑ In Memory or ❑ In Honor of _________________________________________________ 

 

Name (s) _____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Address _____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Telephone Number __________________________   Email Address ____________________ 

 

Signature(s) ___________________ ____________________ 

 

I/We request the following naming opportunity with our commitment; ______________________________________ 

The name listed on the naming opportunity should read as follows; ________________________________________ 

 

If making your gift(s) by check - Make checks payable to “Community Foundation of Greater New Britain.” and write 

“SPL Capital” on the memo line. Mail this form and checks to CFGNB, 74 Vine Street, New Britain, CT 06052. 

 

If making your gift(s) by credit card – Scan the QR Code below, which will take you directly to the gift page for the 

Southington Public Library Capital Needs Fund at the Community Foundation. The option to have monthly gifts charged 

to your credit card will also be available on the gift page. 

 

If you are making your gift in honor or in memory of someone, include that information above on the lines under your 

signature(s). 

 

The Community Foundation will acknowledge all pledges and gifts by mail. 

 

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR COMMITMENT IN SUPPORT OF THIS CAMPAIGN FOR OUR SOUTHINGTON PUBLIC LIBRARY. 

 

Gifts to CFGNB are fully tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law. 

All Campaign commitments are payable within three years from the date of the pledge. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


